
 
 

 
 

 
 
Alto Adige Wine Road 
 
The Alto Adige Wine Road celebrates WineAutumn 
 
Discover the unique landscape and special atmosphere of autumn along the Alto Adige Wine Road. 
From 3 September to 11 November 2025, WineAutumn invites you to explore the charm of Alto 
Adige’s Wine Road with a wealth of culinary and cultural experiences. 
 
When autumn transforms the landscape between Nals/Nalles and Salorno/Salurn, when the forests 
glow in golden tones, the grape harvest begins and apples are picked, it is time for WineAutumn. Wine 
lovers, gourmets, and culture enthusiasts from near and far can look forward to engaging guided tours, 
lively village festivals, inspiring concerts, scenic autumn hikes, authentic food-and-wine experiences, and 
delicious local specialties. 
 
In 2025, WineAutumn will welcome visitors for the sixth time along one of Italy’s oldest wine roads, 
offering not only unforgettable moments but also an autumn season that extends all the way into 
November. Thanks to the mild Mediterranean climate, the area between Nals and Salorno can once 
again be enjoyed in all its splendour. 
 
The full programme of events for WineAutumn along the Alto Adige Wine Road can be found here: 
www.suedtirol.info/wineautumn.  
 
The initiative is organised in collaboration with the tourist associations of Nals, Andrian, Terlan, Eppan, 
Kaltern am See, Tramin, Südtirols Süden, and Laives–Bronzolo–Vadena, as well as the Tourist Office of 
the city of Bolzano. 
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For further information: 
Alto Adige Wine Road Association, tel. +39 0471 860 659 
 

http://www.suedtirol.info/wineautumn

